
CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Consider Proposal from TKDA for Predesign Study of the Snow Removal Equipment 
(SRE) and Aircraft Rescue Firefighting Facility (ARFF) at the Southwest Minnesota 
Regional Airport.  

Background 

Information: 

Please find attached the TKDA Authorization for Predesign Study of the Snow 
Removal Equipment (SRE) and Aircraft Rescue Firefighting Facility (ARFF) at the 
Southwest Minnesota Regional Airport.  This study will provide the City of Marshall 
with the necessary justification and formulation to construct a SRE Maintenance 
Facility in the near term, and also a framework for future expansion to include 
firefighting and rescue facilities on the airport. 
 
The study will provide the necessary next steps to determine funding eligibility and 
layout for the SRE Maintenance Facility, which is planned for design in 2022, and 
construction in 2023.  This study is a required first step to identify funding sources 
and prove funding eligibility to FAA and MnDOT Aeronautics. The study may be 
eligible for reimbursement utilizing MML FAA entitlements along with the design 
work during 2022.  TKDA will work with the FAA to include these costs in that design 
grant to the extent possible.   
 
TKDA presented this proposal to the Airport Commission on October 5, 2021.  
 

Fiscal Impact: The proposed cost of predesign services is $35,000.  Attached is a copy of the current 
CIP for the Airport. 

Alternative/ Variations: No alternative actions recommended. 

Recommendation: that the Council authorize acceptance of the Proposal for Predesign Study of the 
Snow Removal Equipment (SRE) and Aircraft Rescue Firefighting Facility (ARFF) at the 
Southwest Minnesota Regional Airport with TKDA in the amount of $35,000.00. 

 


